MINUTES OF THE BRODHEAD HISTORIC ***PRESERVATION COMMISSION***

The BHPC met October 20, 2016, @7:15pm at City Hall. Members in attendance were Barbara Krattiger and Sheryl Thorp.

Minutes from the August meeting were reviewed. They had been placed on file with the City Clerk after the meeting per new protocol.

Vintage Salon/Diane and Bill Bassett requested a C of A to replace the awnings on their building. They will be of quality materials and will be black with no writing. Motion Thorp/2nd Krattiger to grant C of A.

Krattiger continues to contact persons who would like to join this commission.

No further business – meeting adjourned.

Respectfully submitted,

Sheryl Thorp - Secretary